

Minutes 9/14 PPSC

Attendees: Buz Kenney, Kris Durgin, Blake Robbins, Jan Collins, Bill Dowey, Christina Goodwin

Apologies; Max Stamp, Janet Metcalf. Don Meyer.

Open 5.10pm close 6.16 pm

Discussion.

Christina opened with a timing announcement from Tia of USACE that 8.00 am Friday 9/22 for the walk inspection & discussion of potential multiple trail endings (XC ski Periwinkle field?, snowmobiles-Profile fall parking lot?). There will also be a discussion of trail and buffer width.

Mike Vignally will be asked to attend with an extra set of maps (for mark-up and trail width markings).

Discussion on requesting clarification of "Right of Availability": who can access and when, where. Is Signage required?

It was decided that the mandatory Phase II Environmental Assessment cannot be pursued until the path route and width are agreed upon with USACE and Bristol.

Grant pursuits: October brings the new Federal Govt fiscal year and renewed grant opportunities. Agencies identified to be approached include LCHIP, RTD, LWCF, CDFA, CDS, LRPC ?, EFLAP ?

Bill Dowey to ask in order;

1. Don Moyer whether drilling to check for rail bed contamination was required on GNRT for Environmental Assessment(s).
2. GZA a preliminary estimate on the cost of a P2 EA. (this is so that grant/revenue sources may be developed).